City Attorney's Communication #2022-895
June 28, 2022

TO: John Sfiropoulos, P.E., City Engineer
FROM: James E. Saunders III, Assistant City Attorney

RE: Ordinance — Marlin Engineering, Inc. / Riverside Drive Streetscape Improvements

As requested in your memorandum dated June 21, 2022, attached please find the following
captioned ordinance:

AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING
AND AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO
EXECUTE AN AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE CITY OF
POMPANO BEACH AND MARLIN ENGINEERING, INC.
FOR CONSULTANT SERVICES FOR COUNTY SURTAX-
FUNDED TRANSPORTATION STREETSCAPE
IMPROVEMENTS ALONG RIVERSIDE DRIVE FROM
ATLANTIC BOULEVARD TO NE 14™ STREET;
PROVIDING FOR SEVERABILITY; PROVIDING AN
EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please feel free to contact us if we may be of further assistance.
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